
NOTICE 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Board of School Trustees, Northwest Allen County 

Schools, will receive sealed proposals at 10:00 a.m. (local time) on February 7, 2024, at 

Carroll High School, door #1, 3701 Carroll Road, Fort Wayne, Indiana 46818, for digital 

copiers and printers service and equipment. 

 

Instructions and specification forms may be obtained at Carroll High School at the above 

address.  Proposals received after February 7, 2024, at 10:00 a.m. (local time) shall be 

returned, unopened, to the vendor.   

 

Proposals shall be properly, and completely, executed per the Request for Proposal, with 

a Non-collusion Affidavit, as required by statutes of the State of Indiana.  Proposals shall 

be submitted in a sealed envelope marked "RFP – Digital Copiers, February 7, 2024".   

 

No proposals may be withdrawn for a period of one hundred eighty (180) days after the 

scheduled proposal due date. 

 

The Board of School Trustees reserves the right to reject any and all proposals and to 

waive any informalities. 

 

Board of School Trustees 

Northwest Allen County School 


